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When Life Sends You on a Detour 

DETOUR TO DESTINY 

Genesis 41:1-8 

 

JOSEPH IS _____________________ 

God gave _______________ two ________________. 

• Genesis 41:8 

 

The ______________ ________________Joseph. 

• Genesis 41:9-13 

 

JOSEPH IS ____________________ 

God gave _________________the ___________________ 

of the _________________. 

• Genesis 41:14-16 

• Genesis 41:25 

• Genesis 41:28-32 

 

Joseph _________________a _________________. 

• Genesis 41:33-37 

 

JOSEPH IS _____________________ 

________________ with a new __________________. 

• Genesis 41:38-40 

 

________________ with new __________________. 

• Genesis 41:41-45 

 

LESSONS FOR _________TO _____________ 

1. ____________________________________________. 

2. ____________________________________________. 

3. ____________________________________________. 

4. ____________________________________________. 

Hi Kids! 
 
Today I want to first thank everyone who came yesterday to watch me 
bowl the game of a lifetime! I’ve never gotten anywhere near that many 
strikes in a row! Now that I’ve scored a couple of 300s, I think I’m probably 
ready to go join the pro tour. I know that some of you will probably be 
worried now that I’ve achieved the pinnacle of athletic success I might   
forget all the people I’ve left behind, and I want to reassure you that I will                  
always have a special place in my heart for all of my old friends here! For 
my parting message, I want to first acknowledge the very impressive work 
some of the Bible Discovery students have been doing these last few 
weeks I’ve heard Bible verses and facts from: Daisy Gary, John Gary, Lilly 
Gary, Violet Gary, Noah Hensley, Blake Hoggatt, Madelynn Hoggatt, 
Miles Howard, Madalyn Lewis, Liam Rossiter, Cassie Shepherd, Izzy 
Shepherd, Noah Shepherd, and Gunner Turner!  
 
Lastly, I want to encourage you to remember that God has given you gifts 
that are unique to you and you are the only person who can use them. 
Even though, statistically, you are very unlikely to ever join a professional 
bowling tour like me, there are so many options still wide open to you! In 
fact, I can’t think of a single example of an ability that cannot be used to 
show others how wonderful God is. God wants everyone to have a faith 
that acts. So spend some time figuring out what it is that you are good at 
and how you can use it to build up the body of Christ. 
 
Talk to you soon! 
 
-Ryan 
 
PS – On the off chance that I didn’t actually bowl multiple ‘300’ games     
yesterday, (I had to write this on Thursday night to get it ready for the                 
bulletin on Sunday morning, so I just had to guess how it would go.) I will 
probably decide not to join the pro tour and stay here and continue as the 
children’s minister. I wonder if there are any ways to serve God by doing 
that… I’ll have to think about it, but I’m sure there are. (more to follow…
OOO! Intrigue!) 

 



 

 

FOR THE RECORD - March 12, 2023 

BIBLE SCHOOL……….…....….......….…88   WEDNESDAY………...……....................87 
SUNDAY AM….…….…….....…………..259  CONTRIBUTION…….……....….$6,011.00 
SUNDAY PM……………....….................n/a   BUDGET……...…................…..$6,788.00     

PICK UP A MARCH PRAYER LIST IN THE FOYER 

INFORMATION & EVENTS  
 

                       TIMES OF SERVICE : Sunday—8:30 AM and  11:00 AM                                 Sunday Morning  Bible Classes —9:45 AM       Sunday Life Groups: 12:00 PM and 6:00 PM                                                    Wednesday Evening Bible Study—7:00 PM 

MINISTRY HIGHLIGHT! On Sunday, April 2, we will begin highlighting a 
different ministry every few weeks. You will have a chance to sign-up to 
be involved in areas that you like and can use your talents. 

CHURCH DIRECTORY! It has been four years (2019) since the last 
church directory. We would love for every member to be in the new           
directory. If you haven’t signed up, DO IT TODAY IN THE FOYER! Some 
members have told us that April 12-15 doesn’t work for them, so                 
contact the church office this week for other places to go and get you’re 
your picture taken for the church directory. If you have any questions 
concerning the directory, see an elder today! 

AREA OF SERVICE NEEDED! During the Congregational Meeting in         
December, the elders announced their desire this spring to once again 
pass the communion trays and collection plates each Sunday. Before 
we get ready to do that, we need members who would be willing to 
take a month at a time in these areas of serving:  

A. Put all the communion trays together (fill cups with juice and place 
bread in plates) 

B. Refill the communion trays used after first service, so they are ready 
for second service 

C. Wash and clean all the communion trays after second service 

If you and your family would be willing to serve for a month, please see 
one of the elder today or sign up in the foyer! 

CLASS OF 2023! Attention parents and high school graduate's of the 
Class of 2023, the church office will need will need the following info by 
April 30: 10-15 pictures from throughout the years, a graduation                      
picture, Grad announcement, open house announcement along with 
future plans and goals. Don’t forget that we will honor the Class of 2023 
on Youth Day which is Sunday, June 4! 

CHURCH CAMP! Online registration for our week of church camp at 
Northwestern Ohio Christian Youth Camp (www.nwocyc.org) is now 
open. Don’t forget that Richland Road is paying for all our young people 
ages 7-18 to attend camp and our week is June 17-24. See me for the 
coupon code that you will need when registering. Each family will be 
responsible for paying for their own canteen and camp t-shirt. 

IN CHRIST WE HAVE:  
 
A love that can never be fathomed 
A life that can never die 
A peace that can never be understood 
A rest that can never be disturbed 
A joy that can never be diminished 
A hope that can never be disappointed 
A glory that can never be clouded 
A happiness that can never be interrupted 
A light that can never be extinguished 
A strength that can never be overcome 
Resources that can never be exhausted 
    
-Matt Bible Hour and Junior Worship will meet during 2nd service.  

UNLOAD MID-OHIO FOOD This Friday @ 11:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 

FOOD GIVEAWAY This Saturday @ 9 AM. (Be here @ 8:00 AM to help.) Contact 
Josh Ball to volunteer to help.  

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY—On Thursday, March 30 @ 7:30 AM, all men are                      
invited to a bible study at Panera Bread. See Matt Dahm for details.  

YOUNG FAMILY OUTING—On Tuesday, March 28, there will be a 
Young Families Outing at Berwick Pizza in Green Camp @ 1:30 PM. 
See Emily Nielsen for details.  

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—Wednesday, March 29, the Women of Purpose will 
meet for a sack lunch in the Fellowship Hall @ noon.  

ELDERS & MINISTERS MEETING—Wednesday, March 29, the Elders and Ministers will 
meet in the Fellowship Hall @ 9 AM. If you have anything you would like to                        
address with the Elders, all are welcome to attend! 

CHURCH CAMP STAFF MEETING—On Wednesday, March 29, there will be a camp staff 
meeting in Room11 after Bible Class.  

QUILTING MINISTRY—The Quilting Ministry will be meeting this Tuesday @ 9 AM in the                   
Fellowship Hall.   

EMERGENCY FOOD PANTRY—In the month of March, we are asking for     
donations of:  Boxed Sides  & Canned Pasta.  

CHURCH PHOTO DIRECTORY—We plan to take pictures for a new 2023 
photo directory April 12-15. A sign-up for time slots is available in the foyer. 
We want to encourage every family to get their picture taken. Every family 
will receive a FREE 8x10 of their directory picture. There will be no pressure 
to purchase anything additional. Please schedule your families time slot as 
soon a possible. You can also schedule online, Monday through Friday, by 
going to www.ucdir.com or taking a picture of this QR code, click on                         
photography appointment scheduling login on the right side,                                     
enter oh2644 in the Church Code field and enter photos in the Church                   
Password field. Follow the prompts to schedule your family’s appointment 
time. If you have 6 or more family members, please use 2 consecutive time  
slots.  

VBS PLANNING MEETING—This Wednesday, there will be a VBS Planning 
Meeting in Room 11 after Bible Class.  

Since we have purchased all new plastic tables for the Fellowship Hall, we would 
like to get rid of the older round wood tables that we have stored in the shed. 
There are 10 left, if you would like to take any of these, please see Matt or Josh. 

WE REJOICE with the angels in heaven that Max Mattix was baptized 
into Christ on Wednesday! Max is the grandson of Clayton & Phyllis                
Elswick.  

WE REJOICE with the angels in heaven that Chris Aguiar was baptized into Christ last 
Sunday!  

AED TRAINING—On Sunday, April 2, Josh Ball will be offering an AED           
training class in Room 11 after 2nd Service. See Josh for more details.  

EASTER SUNDAY—Plan on joining us on Sunday, April 9 for Easter!  

FRIENDS DAY 
FRIENDS  DAY is only 6 weeks away! Start inviting your friends 
and family to join you on Sunday, April 30! A Fellowship Meal will 
be offered after both services.  

AREAS YOU CAN BE OF SERVICE: 

COMMUNION 

We will need help each month  with: 

-Filling communion trays  

-Filling trays back up after 1st service 

-Cleaning trays after 2nd service  

Sign up in the foyer or see and Elder today 
if you want to serve in this ministry!  


